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Chairman Proctor and members of the committee, 

 

People should not impersonate others, but especially not an election 

official. We need to protect the integrity of our elections, and making 

false representation of an election official with intent a criminal 

offense is a good measure to implement. This keeps our elections 

secure and ensures that those who try to interfere with them face 

appropriate consequences.  I encourage the committee to pass 

HB2618 favorably out of committee.  
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